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Tuesday April 26, 2016  

Dear families, 
 
This is a follow-up to the memo I sent yesterday regarding a police investigation involving 
one of our staff members. I want to reiterate our deep concern and assure you we are 
working with police in this investigation. 
 
The individual in question has been removed from the premises and will not be returning 
during the course of this investigation. 
 
For those parents coming to pick up their children today, you will notice an increased 
media presence and reporters may approach you. 
 
I have included our full statement to media below which will be issued shortly. 
 
Again please contact me directly at rebeccab@mcrc.on.ca or call me at 905-876-1244 x 211 
should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
The safety of your children is our priority and we will continue to ensure a safe, quality 
enrolment where your children can play, learn and thrive. 
 
Sincerely,  
  
Rebecca 
 
Media Statement 
 
"The Milton Community Resource Centre has been informed by Peel Regional Police and 
the Children’s Aid Society, that an employee from our Bronte Street School was arrested 
and charged with an offense pertaining to child pornography. 
 
News of the investigation is deeply troubling to us and members of our greater community. 
The centre assures everyone, especially parents, that we are cooperating with police to 
assist them in their investigation.   
  
The staff person in question has been removed from the premises and will not be returning 
throughout the duration of the investigation. 
 
The security of children we care for is our number one priority.  All staff undergo police 
background checks and vulnerable sector screening. 
 
The centre takes this situation very seriously.  To keep parents and our community 
informed, please feel free to contact me directly by email at rebeccab@mcrc.on.ca." 
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